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Minutes of the Sycamore Township Special Events Committee Meeting   

August 22, 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Present for the meeting were Chairman Jason Petty, Lisa Bass Hodge, Holly A. Talmage, Joe 
Mueller, and Megan Dollenmeyer. Brent Grunow was absent.  
 
Review of Past Meeting Minutes 
Mr. Petty asked the committee to review the July 25, 2022 meeting minutes. After review, Mrs. 
Dollenmeyer made a motion to accept the past meeting minutes. Mrs. Talmage seconded the 
motion. The motion passed unanimously.  
 
Concert in the Parks Report 
Mr. Petty told the committee that he thought there were at least five hundred people in 
attendance for the Soul Pocket concert. Mr. Petty informed the committee that the food truck 
vendors had a successful night and would come back for future events if asked. Lisa Hodge 
added that parking should be looked at for future events, as well as having a Sheriff on site for 
safety. Mr. Petty told the committee that there was one concert remaining for the year on 
September 17, 2022.  
  
Yard Sale/ Pollinator Event 
Mr. Petty asked the committee their thoughts about splitting the yard sale and pollinator event 
into two separate events. The committee discussed what having two separate events would 
entail. After discussion, the committee decided to have a flea market in place of a community 
yard sale and have the pollinator event be a stand-alone event. Mr. Petty suggested the second 
Saturday in October of 2023 for the flea market. The committee decided that May 20, 2023, 
would be a good date for the pollinator event. The committee decided to continue working on 
both events and present them to the Trustees in a future meeting.  
 
Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


